
 

 



 

 



 



 

 

Meeting of Students with APOLLO e. V. (Germany) Representatives at KazNARU 

On March 26, 2025, a meeting was held at the Kazakh National Agrarian Research University 

(KazNARU) with representatives of APOLLO e. V. – the Association for Cooperation in 

Ecology, Agriculture, and Rural Development (Germany). 

The program is aimed at supporting students in the agricultural field. During the meeting, it was 

announced that 13 KazNARU students had successfully passed the selection process and were 

given the opportunity to undertake an internship in Germany. 



The main goal of the event was to introduce students to international internship opportunities, 

provide information about the farms where they will be placed, assess their German language 

proficiency, and answer their questions. 

To conduct the meeting, APOLLO e. V. Representative Alexandra Sitenko visited KazNARU. 

She introduced students to the farms where they would be doing their internships and discussed 

key organizational matters. 

The internship in Germany is fully funded: travel expenses, accommodation, German language 

courses, and visa support are covered by APOLLO e. V. 

KazNARU is actively developing international cooperation, offering students new opportunities 

for professional growth. The APOLLO e. V. program enables future specialists to deepen their 

knowledge of modern agricultural technologies and sustainable development in agriculture. 

 


